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NOTICE 
26/04/2022 

 

The Department of Physical Education intends to organise a CROSS 

COUNTRY RUN in the institute on 2nd or 3rd week of May 2022. Following 

will be the categories. 

1. Boys 

2. Girls  & 

3. Teaching & Non- Teaching Staff. 

The staff and students desirous to take part in the CROSS COUNTRY RUN 

may register their names in the office of the undersigned latest by 

09/05/2022. 

No registration shall be accepted after the expiry of the last date. 

The 1st three positions in all the 3 categories will be rewarded with the 

cash prize and mementos.  

 

 

 

 

 

Kowsar Ali Mir                                                       Dr.Srinibash Mishra 
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